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3 March 2018 - Last call for entering our Nationally advertised tournaments
C-Level Series Tournament (7+) - May 16
B-Level Series Tournament (3+) - Aug 10 & 11
The allocation date for these is 12 March, so if you want to play contact Chris immediately!

4 March 2018 - Time to enter our season-long competitions.
There are appropriate completions for all skills levels so PLEASE DO JOIN IN.
Entry forms were circulated three weeks ago and there are spares pinned to the reception noticeboard for you.
Contact Chris if you want advice on which competitions will be best for you.

9 March 2018 - New access steps for our croquet courts
You may have seen (or be seeing shortly) some work being undertaken on the access steps to our courts.
John from our maintenance staff is doing the building.
Because court 1 one has had to be moved away from the river by a yard or so to accommodate the new path and garden project, the access steps to our courts are being moved by the same
distance in order to line up with the now reduced gap between courts 1 & 2.
The old steps were a bit of an eyesore anyway and so the opportunity to have some new ones built was all part of our arrangement that went along with Club’s path/garden grounds improvement
project - The end result will be a nice improvement once completed.
Our plan is to site the hoops on court 2 very shortly and follow that with court 1 once the steps work has been completed.

20 March 2018 - Work has started on our new access steps for our croquet courts
Work started on our new steps this week and should be finished soon.
I am also assued that sufficient new 'stop boards' have been made to cover the new path and that these will be in place before the start of the season proper.

21 March 2018 - LAST CALL for entries to our season-long competitions
The deadline has been extended to 31 April - Act now or be disapointed!

21 March 2018 - More mails sent out about playing for our teams (Leagues & Friendlies) - register interest now!
Our League fixture making is now complete (thank you Frances) and a number of friendlies have been arranged too.
Mails have been circulatied asking for interst generally and about the first such games.
Register your interest and availability NOW!
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1 March 2018 - Garden path and marking out of Courts 1 & 2
The new Garden/patch project at the river end of courts 1 & 4 was completed a few weeks ago.
Once the weather improves Courts 1 & 2will be marked out for play.
We may mark out court 1 a little shorter as a temporary measure until our new access steps have been built.and these have been promised before the start of the summer season.
Court 1 will be back to full length by the start of the summer season.


